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Newsletter

Principal: Jo Duston
Deputy Principal: Alex Finnerty

Week 9 Term 2

10 June 2020 Phone Number: 789 7132
School Mobile: 027-756-6107

Isn’t it Marvellous that we have made the transition to Level One. Things
are nearly back to normal. We are leaving sanitiser at the doors of class-
rooms and the sign in books for visitors to the rooms. The covid tracer APP
for phones is on every door.

Lunch orders will resume so Subway $ 6.50(Tuesday) , Arkwrights (vat food
Wednesday) and sausage sizzle $2.00 (Friday) will resume from next
week. | am sure there will be many children who will take advantage of
that. There will be no assembly's until Room 14 has been completed.

Breakfast Club for our school will not start until Monday of Term 3.
HEART Expectations at Level 1 (created using the Prime Minister’s guidelines):

1. If you are sick stay home!

2. If you have cold or flu-like symptoms, get a Covid-19 test!

Regularly wash your hands!

Sneeze and cough into your elbow!

If you're told by health authorities to self-isolate, please do so!

Work with your GP if you have underlying health issues and are at higher risk!

Keep track of where you have been to help contact tracers!

. Be prepared for a move up alert levels if we need to!

Be kind to others!

Support Staff Week. Teachers have been supplying morning tea this week
for our wonderful support staff in appreciation of the work they do to
support us. Without their valuable assistance there would be many
children who would not be able to reach their potential.

Term 2 finishes on Friday 3rd July and Term 3 starts on Monday 20th July.
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Netball Subs are now due: If your child is playing netball this year subs
are now due $25.00 per player. These need to be paid to the office.

Buller High School will be holding their 2020 Open Night on Thursday 13 August,
from 5.15pm to 6.45pm.

Just a reminder that we have no problem with Parents paying off their account at
the school office.

Bank account number 03 1354 0404349 00 please make sure that you put your
child's name as the reference.




Hi Buller Basketball Association Community

Welcome to COVID-19 2020 Basketball Season. Please check out the new season dates & sub
fee changes below. Sorry at the moment we won't be running a Kiwi Hoops Development Pro-
grams. For those players who have already paid their subs (thank you), | will arrange a refund if
you have over paid now due to subs decreasing for this season.

All Miniball, Junior & Secondary Grade players MUST fill in either the registration form or register
online - https://membership.sportstg.com/

regoform.cgi? alD=5897&formID=74554&erMsg=1 before registration closes.

You can use the paper registration form that was handed out earlier in the season (just ignore
the dates & subs on it). | have some still at Photo Patch if you need to pick one up. Please re-
member to make sure you register on time as there are limited teams for this season due to
been a shorter season.

Can all Senior Grade team managers/coaches please get in touch with Sheree to confirm your
team list (that you handed in earlier in the season) and for those who want to play or haven't
handed in their team list, you need to asap.

Buller Representative information will be sent out as soon as we have confirmation of tourna-
ments.

Subs to be paid cash at Photo Patch or Internet banking NBS-03-1354-0528229-00 (note new
bank account number). Subs need to be paid before your games start. Payment options availa-
ble, see Sheree asap.

Miniball, Junior & Secondary Grade players - $35 each.
Senior Grade teams - $400 each.

Miniball Grade - years 2-3 (half court).

Tuesday nights, 13th October - 24th November.

5pm & 6pm games.

Registrations close - 1st September.

Grade Co-ordinators - Sarah Hearne & Sheree Cargill

Miniball Grade - years 4-5 (full court).

Friday nights, 16th October - 27th November

5pm, 6pm & 7pm games.

Registrations close - 1st September.

Grade Co-ordinators - Sarah Hearne & Sheree Cargill

Junior Grades - years 6, 7 & 8.

Friday nights, 7th August - 18th September.

4pm, 5pm, 6pm & 7pm games.

Registration close - 1st July.

Grade Co-ordinators - Sarah Hearne & Sheree Cargill

Secondary Grade - years 8-13.

Tuesday nights, 28th July - 8th September

4pm girls games, 5pm boys games.

Registrations close - 1st July.

Names can also be written on sports office notice board. Year 8 players can also play in this
grade but must play in their Junior Grade to.

Grade Co-ordinators - Deirdre Paterson & Bec Miller.

Senior Grade

Wednesday nights, 1st July - 2nd September
6pm & 7.30pm games.

Registrations are due now.

Grade Co-ordinator - Chloe Simpson.

Any questions, get in touch with Sheree.

Sheree Cargill
Buller Basketball Administrator


https://membership.sportstg.com/regoform.cgi?aID=5897&formID=74554&erMsg=1
https://membership.sportstg.com/regoform.cgi?aID=5897&formID=74554&erMsg=1

We had over 80 entries for our lockdown competition—Harold, Monz and Suzi loved

N hearing about what West Coast kids had been doing to keep themselves active and busy.

| We had drawings, letters, photos and videos sent to us, a huuuuge amount of effort was
' put in which made it extremely difficult to choose our favourites! The following kids
have won a Harold Prize Pack:

' Drum roll please.......

Mikah Blom
Toroa Charterig
Lach Paton
betsy Steggles
fiaan de Kock
Aalia Robing
Maddison Baty
SebastianHutt
Manalia Lord
Betty Hetherington
Layla Henery
(Quintan brift
Lachig faylor

Every entry will receive a special certificate frj

Prize packs will be sent out next
g
to everyone that entered our Lockd

Liam Pugh of Room 6, during Lockdown , tried his hands on pottery and created
this wonderful bowl and plate. Well done Liam.

Must we always teach our children with books? Let them look at the stars and the
mountains above. Let them look at the waters and the trees and flowers on Earth. Then
they will begin to think,
and to think is the
beginning of a real
education.




29th June Junior School Cross Country.

30 June Board of Trustees Meeting 5.30

Term two finishes on Friday 3rd July

Term three starts Monday 20th July. T T ——

Principal Awards:

Anissa Elliott: Showing leadership during our “drama, play” sessions.

Kyra Perkins: Consistently showing HEART in her interactions with other children.
Sam Shierny: Getting back into school in a positive manner. Great completion of work and
quality contributions to discussions.

Nausicaa Dohi: Her excellent Attitude towards all areas of school. Keep it up!

Jack Anderson: Your conscientious approach to completing all tasks to a very good
standard. Huge improvement. Well done.

lan Kinniburgh: For showing improved confidence in everything he does.

Ella Rose Commons: For amazing work during L3 lockdown at school.

Eden Sara: Outstanding work in numeracy using tens frames and basic facts to 5.
Delilah Hawes: Demonstrating excellent leadership skills and working with confidence in all
areas of her learning.

Georgia Gowland-Douglas: Her hard work and great attitude towards school.

Luke Watts: Quality completion of tasks, especially reading responses! Outstanding
contributions to discussions and doing a fair bit of Mr A’s job. Thanks Mr Watts!!
Brendan Tarr: Having a positive attitude at all times. Brendan tries to do his best in all
subject areas.

Seth Ryan: Having an awesome productive week at school.

Lukin Counsell: Your thorough research project and well written report on Floyd
Mayweather.

Oliver Ferguson: Making excellent contributions to discussions during group Reading
sessions! Tumeke!

Special Principals Award: Althea Withers and Reid Jones
Welcome To: Riley Abernethy.

Head lice are going around visiting again. Please check your child’s hair on a
regular basis's
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